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St Anne’s Newsletter 

October 2017 
 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends, 

We hope you enjoy reading about all the wonderful events that have taken place over the past 

few weeks.  We thank you for your attendance at our Parent Evenings and fully appreciate your 

continued support.  It was so lovely to meet you all! 

 

School Value - Honesty 

Our value this half term is honesty. The children have really enjoyed 

discussing what it means to be honest and why it’s so important to be honest.   

“And you will know the truth and the truth will set you free”. John 8:32 
 

Keeping Safe 

Please visit the NSPCC website for some fantastic resources and 

advice on helping to keep your children safe on-line.  You will find 

information about two campaigns called Share Aware and Net Aware.  

Share Aware helps explain to children that it can be dangerous to 

share personal details on-line.  All our Year Four, Five and Six pupils 

have been provided with a Share Aware booklet to take home.  

Net Aware provides parents with a guide to social networks, dangers associated with them and 

their minimum ages.  We think these resources are wonderful and definitely worth a look!! 

 

Y4K’s Family Assembly 

Y4K performed a fabulous assembly based on happiness.  Their voices were lovely 

and clear and their singing and dancing certainly made the audience very happy! 

The children were thrilled with all the things their parents and carers wrote about 

their performance.  Thank you so much for joining us. 

 

Harvest Festival – Year Five and Six 

Our Year Five and Six pupils performed a fabulous Harvest Festival at St. Anne’s 

church.  They sang wonderful songs and gave clear readings to thank God for the 

Harvest.  The children thoroughly enjoyed taking part in the service.  Thank you to 

all the parents and governors who came to the church to celebrate the Harvest with 

us.  We really appreciate all the generous Harvest donations which have been sent 

to the local Foodbank. Thank you. 

 

MacMillan Coffee Morning 

In September we held a coffee morning to raise money for MacMillan Cancer Support.   

We are extremely proud to announce that we raised a massive £322.23p for this very worthy 

cause.  Thank you to all the staff, parents and members of the P.T.A who supported this event. 
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Education City 

Our school currently uses a wonderful online resource called Education City. This 

is an interactive website which covers the areas of English, Mathematics, 

Science, French and Computing. Your child has their own ‘City Pass’ which 

will allow them access to this website at home. With their own username 

and password, your child will be able to log onto a variety of fun activities which will reinforce 

the learning taking place in the classroom. We hope that you and your child will enjoy using this 

exciting resource. 

 

Lego Club 

Miss Prior is starting a Year Four Lego Club after half term and would really 

appreciate any donations of unwanted Lego bricks, baseboards and characters.  

Thank you.  

 

Y4P’s – Family Assembly 

Y4P entertained us all with their fabulous assembly based on honesty.  The 

children enjoyed retelling the story of ‘The Boy Who Cried Wolf’ and telling 

us why it was so important to be honest.  Their fantastic singing, acting, 

dancing and clear speaking impressed us all!!  Thank you for joining us and for 

leaving such lovely comments for the children to read. 

 

Mexican Themed Lunch 

The children came up with lots of fantastic ideas for a themed lunch in school. 

A Mexican theme was the big favourite and the catering staff prepared an 

exciting lunch for the children to try!  They certainly enjoyed the experience. 

Please check the website for next term’s exciting menu of freshly prepared 

meals! 

Football Success 

A big congratulations to our Year Five and Six football team who won 10 – 4 against 

Gladys Street Primary School this month!  Well done and keep up the great football 

skills and team effort.  We are so proud!  

 

Church News 

It is wonderful to hear that seven more of our pupils have been promoted to 

the main Church Choir!  A huge well done to Tavia, Cara, Isabella, Holly, 

Christian, Eric and Oscar!  We look forward to hearing your lovely singing in 

Church. 

 
Attendance 

So far this year we have lots of classes achieving an overall attendance of 97% and 

above; Y1B, Y1S, Y2N, Y3B, Y3BW, Y4K, Y5AH, Y5MH and Y6C.  This is 

fantastic news for these classes as they are well on the way to gaining extra class 

rewards!  Come on RJ, RM, Y2F, Y4P and Y6L we know you can do so much better than this. 


